
04/11/2019 

MRS Dianne Stewart 
50 Bennett ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
bennett50@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I strongly object to the proposal for a weekly Market at Harbord Bowling Club. We the 
residents, already have serious parking and traffic movement every weekend due to sporting 
activities in John Fisher Park, Weldon
Oval Harbord Bowling Club. Families with young children walk to the park, and footpaths are 
inadequate. The streets virtually become one way(we have contacted Council in the past to 
make parking one side in Bennett Street from 8am to 4pm Weekends) this would help. The 
disturbance of this market/fair would cause great inconvenience with very little benefit to 
residence. 
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